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Columbus Regional Managing Partner Discusses Last Chance
Agreements

News

8.24.23 

In an interview with SHRM, Steve Loewengart discusses last-chance agreements, which provide

workers facing discharge with a final opportunity to remain employed. Steve cautions employers

who utilize last chance agreements to use them sparingly. "Overuse of last chance agreements can

create more complex administration efforts that outweigh the benefits of the agreements."

To read the article visit SHRM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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